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McLean High School PTSA
mcleanptsa.org
General Membership Meeting Minutes
September 13, 2022, from 7:03 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. (McLean High School Cafeteria) 
Attendees: 
Elizabeth El-Natter, Savitha Parvataneni Sagar, Sue Ellen Beggs, Fernando Sabio, Sooa Kang, Connie Howell, Sandra Buteau, Tom Marsh, Ethan Marsh, Tamer Onat, Carrie Le, Teddy Slottow, Julie Smith, Feng Gu, Karen Leiser, Nicole Brose, Jinhee Lee, Prerna Santhoshi, Evangeline Tennort, Koma Isozaki, Nan Yang, Monika Jing, Pamela Williams, JC Raplan, Roopal Saran, Clare Ewald, Natalie Stoss, Margarita Borda, Rebecca Weinshall, Mary Gabriel, Ellen Reilly, Jenna Jablonski. 
Call to Order:  
President Elizabeth El-Nattar called the meeting to order at 7:03PM in the MHS Lecture Hall on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, and announced that a quorum was present.
Approval of Minutes:  
The minutes from the PTSA general meeting on May 18, 2022, were reviewed and approved unanimously. 
President’s Remark:
Elizabeth talked about ways to stay connected and get involved. She gave a quick refresher on the purpose and activities of the PTSA and encouraged everyone to get involved while explaining how. She emphasized the importance of teamwork and serving the students, teachers, staff, and the community. She provided an overview of the membership, donation, and corporate sponsorship levels.  She also asked for parent and student volunteers. 
Review of Finances:
Treasurer Sue Ellen Beggs presented the 2021-2022 audited Financials and Elizabeth asked for a motion to approve. VP of Communication Fernando Sabio motioned for approval, and it was seconded by the Secretary Sooa Kang, motion was passed unanimously
Sue Ellen then presented the 2022-2023 budget for membership approval.  She asked several questions asked by members. Elizabeth asked for motion to approval, Fernando motioned for approval, and it was seconded by the VP of Communication Connie Howell. The motion was passed unanimously. 
Other Businesses:
The Principal Dr. Reilly and Student Services Director Jenna Jablonski were present and introduced themselves and highlighted some recent accomplishments and upcoming activities. 
Closing Remarks:  
Elizabeth asked if there is a need to address other businesses, there were none. She announced that the business portion of the PTSA general meeting was adjourned at 07:25 p.m.  She introduced Guest Speaker Ned Johnson of Test Prep Geek to provide valuable insight to the parents and student present. 
Adjournment:
At 8:20PM, the entire meeting was concluded after some very interactive Q&A between Mr. Johnson and the members. Elizabeth thanked everyone for attending 
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